
 

Supervisor of the Checklist Meeting on Tuesday 23 January 2024. 

The supervisors were in session during the presidential primary while the polls were open. 

29 new or transferred voters were approved. 

3 voters were removed who had transferred to other towns. 

Numerous changes in party registrations were accepted. 

 

The supervisors were also required to hold a meeting after the presidential primary polls closed per the 
Secretary of State for any checklist changes in preparation for the March Town Elections. 

Additional meeting opened at 7:00pm. 

No additional corrections to the checklist were made. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm. 

Attendance: Darrell Scott, Dane Rota, Kim Hemmer. 

 

Minutes Approved by: 

- Darrell Scott 
- Dane Rota 
- Kim Hemmer 


